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Annex 2.

Dear Parent(s)!

Hungary offers humanitarian support to refugees arriving to our country from Ukraine, regardless of
their citizenship. Budapest XI. District Ujbuda Council (1113 Budapest, Bocskai st. 39-41.) finds it of

utmost importance to provide help to Hungarian citizens arriving from Ukraine, as well as to the

refugee families eligible for temporary refuge.

Hereby 1 welcome You to Ujbuda and inform You that at the Ujbudai Daycare Institutions (1119
Budapest, Tétényi Road 46-48.) funded by the Ujbuda Council, to all children (between ages of 20

weeks and 3 years) of Hungarian citizens and families eligible for temporary refuge, we provide

daycare services and food free of charge.

We provide daycare services at all points of our institution, but especially in Ujbudai Napsugar
Daycare (1118 Budapest, Csiki-hegyek st. 9.) and in Ujbudai Bébita Daycare (1116 Budapest, Fonydd
st. 3-5.). To request these services, You are required to fill out the “Kérelem Adatlap” (Request Form)

that can be downloaded from our website (link: https://ubi.ujbuda.hu/).

Information about the area’s assigned medical practitioner can be found on the website of Szent
Kristof Medical Office (link: www.szentkristofrendelo.hu), additional information will also be

provided by the Ujbuda call center (phone number: +36-1-372-4566).

The head of the institution will provide You and Your family with detailed information about requests

of the aforementioned services, if you reach out through any of the contact options listed below:

UJIBUDAI DAYCARE INSTITUTIONS
1119 Budapest, Tétényi Road 46-48.
Head of the Institution: Unger Katalin
Phone number: +36 30 999 2688

E-mail: unger katalin@ubi.ujbuda.hu
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care Institutions.

We wish Your family good health, and Your children a happy

Budapest, 2022. March 25.
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